
10th May 2019
Exciting News
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents/Carers,
                        I am writing to you with some amazing and fabulous news. 
Since conversion I have managed to secure a significant amount of funding from the DFE and Lottery. In addition, our wonderful and supportive trust Wellsprings have pledged to support significant renovation works here at our school. This huge amount of financial support will:

· Provide exciting new play equipment on the main playground.
· Replace all of the existing old windows and doors.
· Refurbish and relocate the entrance to school – installing a new canopy and facilitating a family room.
· Providing and installing high quality outdoor provision for EYFS and KeyStage One.
· Refurbishment of existing toilet areas.

The school team here at Bramley Park Academy are over – joyed at the planned works and the difference this will make to the provision for all of our wonderful young people.

Due to the scale of works, we will need to close the school site on July the 22nd, 23rd and 24th. Therefore, school will now close for the summer break on Friday 19th July 2019.
 
Please feel welcome to come into school reception where you can view our new building plans.

May I take this opportunity to thank each and everyone of you for your continued support in our quest for greatness.

Yours Sincerely

Miss C Green
Executive Principal
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